
  



 

Extension of IMS Project Implementation Announcement in a 

Partnership Model to Operate Landline Services by the FTTH System 

IT PC a formation of the Ministry of Communications, is pleased to extend the 

invitation to specialized companies (Iraqi, Arab, and foreign) interested in 

participating in the project outlined in these conditions to submit their 

technical and commercial proposals for the purpose of establishing the 

IMS+Billing system. This includes supplying and installing the IMS system, 

providing technical support throughout the contract period, and marketing 

the service in coordination with IT PC, in a partnership model according to the 

required specifications and conditions detailed in the (RFP, Technical 

Specification), which will be provided to bidders for a non-refundable amount 

of (2,000,000) two million Iraqi dinars. Authorized representatives may review 

the tender documents at the company's headquarters located at 

(Baghdad/Abu Nuwas Street/Next to Baghdad Hotel). Bids will be accepted 

until 12:00 PM on Monday, October 28, 2024. 

Ali Yaseen Dawood 

DG/ Chairman of the 

Board 



 


